Resolution Regarding a Building Reuse Grant for Project
Pandora

Whereas, Project Pandora will expand operations in their existing building;

Whereas, Project Pandora will create 44 new jobs as a result of expanding production in the
building;

Whereas, the County of Ashe is eligible for a $250,000 grant from the North Carolina
Department of Commerce’s Building Reuse Program.

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED BY THE ASHE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS:

e Thata grant application for $250,000 to the Building Reuse Program is hereby
authorized

e That the Board supports the use of funds for renovation of an existing building

e That the Board commits to provide a cash match of 5% ($12,500) of the grant request to
the renovation project.

Adopted this 18" day of August, 2025.

Todd McNeil, Chairman

Ashe County Board of Commissioners

Missy Seivers, Clerk

Ashe County



